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In a time of xenophobia, hate speech, and political unrest in the United States of 
America, the 2019 Ohio State Annual Hispanic and Lusophone Studies Symposium 
questions on a global scale the “supposed” universal values that the American flag 
represents. Neither justice nor liberty has been given to those who challenge the premise 
of an indivisible nation. The reality has been notably different for minority groups 
including women, people of color, immigrants, and children, all of which have had their 
voices silenced. The name of this conference “And justice for all?...” begins with a 
question that invites us to find the silenced voices of today and to bring them to an 
academic setting, working alongside them and acting as agents of change on a global 
scale.  

And Justice for All? 

Silenced	Voices	in	the	Luso-Hispanic	
World	



Unfortunately, such occurrences in the United States are not limited to the North 
American country, rather are widespread across the Luso-Hispanic world. To bring 
awareness to such affairs, the Annual Hispanic and Lusophone Studies Symposium 
welcomes proposals from all fields, but gives preference to Luso-Hispanic research 
addressing topics such as:  

• Social Justice
• Social Activism
• Migration and Diaspora Studies
• Women, Gender and Sexuality Studies
• Latinx Studies
• Disabilities Studies
• De-Colonial and Post-Colonial Studies
• African and African American Studies
• Subaltern Studies

We are seeking presentations of original research from graduate students and scholars 
on the proposed topic. Preference will be given to presentations that fit this theme, 
though other topics in the areas of literature and culture will also be welcome. 

Submission of proposals: 

Abstracts will be accepted in Spanish, English and Portuguese, should be submitted as 
.PDF or .doc files, and should be limited to 250 words. Please include a paper or panel 
title and your contact information (name, specialization, email and affiliation) and send 
to spposymposium2019@gmail.com with the subject “Literatures and Cultures”. Talks 
will be allotted 20 minutes for presentation and about 10 minutes for discussion and 
may be given in any of the aforementioned languages.   

Submission deadline: January 15th, 2019 

Any questions can be directed to spposymposium2019@gmail.com 


